
 
   

Fountains CE Primary School 

Grantley 

Ripon 

Telephone: 01765 620631 

Email: admin@grantleyfountains.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs P Acheson 

 

 

3rd May 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Wednesday 26th June our School Council Representatives are taking part in 
a No Plastic Fantastic Day at Fountains Abbey. The event is designed to 
celebrate the work we have been doing in our schools to reduce our impact on 
the environment and educate the general public on how they can help by 
recycling. Children from each school will be performing, sharing their 
knowledge or creating items linked to recycling and reducing our plastic waste. 
Each child who is taking part gets 2 free adult tickets to allow parents to attend 
the event as well, please let us know on the form below if you would like to 
attend. 
 
The children will arrive at Fountains Abbey at 12 o’clock and will need a packed 
lunch. They will return to school before the end of the school day or they can 
leave with a parent if you are coming to the event. As they are representing our 
school the children need to be dressed in their school uniform. There is no cost 
for this activity. 
  
 If you give consent for your child to go please return the attached form. 
  
  
Miss Rogers 
 

 

 

No Plastic Fantastic Day – Wednesday 26th June 

 

 

I give my consent for ………………………………………… to take part in the 

above trip. 

 

I will provide a packed lunch from home:   Yes/No 

 

Please can I have ……………………….. ticket(s) 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………  Date: ………………………… 
 

 
 
 


